
 
Sierra Wireless America, Inc 
2290 Cosmos Ct. 
Carlsbad CA, 92009 
Tel. 760-476-8700 
Fax 760-476-8701 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY LETTER 
 
DATE: 09 January, 2005 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re: Sierra Wireless 
FCC ID:  N7N-EM5625D 
FCC Part 22 and 24 Certification 
Request for Confidentiality 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
In accordance with 0.459 of CFR 47, Sierra Wireless hereby requests 
confidentiality of the Block Diagrams, Schematics, Theory of Operation, 
Antenna Specifications, Parts List, Product Specification, and Tune-up 
Procedure attachments for the subject application. 
 
These documents contain detailed system and equipment description and 
related information about the product in which Sierra Wireless considers to be 
proprietary, confidential, and a custom design and, otherwise, would not release 
to the general public.  Since this design is a basis from which future 
technological products will evolve, Sierra Wireless considers that this 
information would be of benefit to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the 
information in these documents would give competitors an unfair advantage in 
the market. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jean-Philippe Kielsznia 
Director, Hardware Design Team 
Carlsbad Research & Development 
Sierra Wireless America, Inc. 



 
Sierra Wireless America, Inc 
2290 Cosmos Ct. 
Carlsbad CA, 92009 
Tel. 760-476-8700 
Fax 760-476-8701 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY LETTER 
 
DATE: 26 January, 2005 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re: Sierra Wireless 
FCC ID:  N7N-EM5625D 
Request for Short Term Confidentiality 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Sierra Wireless requests that the following files related to the above referenced 
certification application are temporarily withheld from public disclosure. 
 
ALL test setup photos 
ALL external product photos 
ALL user manuals 
All Internal product photos 
 
Sierra Wireless anticipates offering the product to the public in the near future 
and will notify the FCC when the product is available to the public so the 
Commissions may place appropriate application files on its web site for public 
dissemination. 
 
If there are any questions of concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
the email address below. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jean-Philippe Kielsznia 
Director, Hardware Design Team 
Carlsbad Research & Development 
Sierra Wireless America, Inc. 


